Unalaska Lake and Lower Iliuliuk River Restoration

Comment Sheet

The City of Unalaska is undertaking a planning effort to improve salmon rearing capacity of
the Unalaska Lake Drainage basin. The drainage is an important resource to all residents that
must be cared for to provide recreational and subsistence opportunities for generations to
come. The City is developing two plans to improve conditions within Unalaska Lake and the
Lower Iliuliuk River. The first plan addresses improving the quality of stormwater runoff
within the drainage basin and the second plan will focus on habitat preservation and
restoration within the Lower Iliuliuk River. We're looking for your feedback on these
proposed planning efforts. We encourage you to contact us today.

Please provide your comments on this sheet or send a separate letter, e-mail, or fax.

We are requesting your comments by October 15, 2014. Thank you!

Comments:

( ) Please put me on the project mailing list!

Name
Address
Phone
Email

Visit the City of Unalaska website for more information and updates:
www.ci.unalaska.ak.us/

Fax this sheet to: 907.586.2099
Or email to kmickelson@pndengineers.com
Or fold and mail to the address on back



Mail to:

Unalaska Lake and Lower Iliuliuk River Restoration
C/0: Kate Mickelson, Staff Engineer
PIN|D Engineers, Inc.

9360 Glacier Hwy., Suite 100
Juneau, AK 99801

Place postage here



